
I am writing to you today with a very special request.

 

Regnum Academy (NPC) (“Regnum Academy”) is a school created and operational since the 2020

lockdown. Regnum Academy focuses on educating pupils with Down syndrome and providing

them with the necessary skill set to function optimally in the outside world. Down syndrome is a

genetic condition that affects approximately 01 in every 700 babies born worldwide; thus despite

this fairly general genetic occurrence, many individuals suffering from Down syndrome are

stigmatized, ostracised, and face numerous challenges on a daily basis, that we cannot imagine or

are not even aware of.

 

Regnum Academy is dedicated to providing a nurturing and inclusive environment for its pupils

suffering from Down syndrome, with a tailor-made curriculum that caters for and supports the

pupils’ specific needs and/or strengths – with a specific focus on developing their cognitive, social,

personal, inter-personal, domestic and emotional skills, for life outside of the classroom. With the

aforesaid curriculum and training, Regnum Academy strives to ensure the pupils are independent

and self-sufficient members of society.

 

In order for Regnum Academy to fulfill its goal to provide and send out independent, self-sufficient

members of society, and to provide for the needs of its pupils, support, and funding is dire need.

We humbly place our cause and request for funding (whether in money, supplies,

advertising/marketing or support in any way) at your doorstep, and humbly request your

assistance in any way, shape or form you can contribute. 
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Any money received will be used in, amongst other things, improvements in and around

the school, community projects, and financially assist pupils and their families who

desperately want and need education but cannot afford the necessary tuition. Should you

wish to see or require a breakdown of how a contribution will be dealt with, same can be

provided upon request.

 

Any support, whether big or small will really make a big difference in the lives of the

pupils at Regnum Academy, as well as their families. The contributions will enable

Regnum Academy to help its pupils reach their full potential and provide hope to a group

of people, to a community that has too long been ostracised and marginalised.

 

For any further questions or queries, please feel free to reach out to Ms. Anika de Kok.

 

Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to hearing from you.

 

Yours faithfully, 

Principal and Owner

A.de Kok
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